Christopher Landry

I am a townhome owner who has lived in Sully Station II Community Association since
2016. Prior to that, I’ve been a resident of the northern Virginia area since 1996. My wife
and I now have two children here ages 5 & 7 who attend Deer Park Elementary. You can
often find our family at the pool or attending one of the many local community events. We
love our community and have had many neighbors turn into lifelong friends.

I have held board of director positions with two non-profits. The first was for my
daughter’s daycare Imagination Learning Centers, which operates 3 locations. There I
served on the fiduciary committee as well as the governance committee. I am currently
serving as secretary for Anchor Project, a non-profit organization in its founding stages
that will provide support to victims of human trafficking and advocate for trafficking
prevention and more detailed statistical research into the matter.

I've been interested in business and finance since a young age. In the past, I’ve opened,
owned, and operated several local businesses. Some of which succeeded, and some that did
not. Although each experience taught invaluable lessons about the importance of
responsible money management.

My passion, however, was still in finance, so I retraced Warren Buffett's steps through
Columbia University’s Value Investing courses. Now with our growing young family, I run
a Value Investing & Financial Planning firm here from my home, serving business owners,
non-profits, and DC’s professionals. After starting from scratch, we have grown
organically and exponentially over the past decade. Not through marketing or sales tactics,
but by providing valuable services and of course attractive returns. I hold a Series 65
issued by FINRA and have completed the Investment Foundations program through CFA
Institute. My next designation will be a CAP (Chartered Advisor in Philanthropy) from
American College.

My candidacy is to ensure that the interests of the townhome community are represented in
the Board's decisions. The most important issue facing Townhome Owners is the limited
number of parking spaces. This next year the Board will be moving forward with
recommendations to correct significant parking issues in the Belcher Farm area where I
live. I am familiar with those issues and believe I can provide representation for our
interests if I’m able to take part in the decision-making process needed to improve our
parking situation.



